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My dear Sir Arthur:

I recently had the privilege 
rnd pleasure of speaking at the McGill Union to 
some of the theological students who were 
interested in foraing an Evangelical Union.
With me were Mr.Palmer, M.A., of Oxford, and 
Mr.Kenneth Hooker, B.A., of Cambridge, who also 
spoke to the students. They were representing 
the Evangelical Unions of the colleges in 
Bri tain.

I understand from Mr.Lyle 
Detlor, who is the leader of the movement at 
McGill, that they are desirous of calling their 
Union, McGill Evangelical Union, and that the 
request to use this naine will be made to the 
Board.

The members of this Union 
are those who are seeking to hold fast to the 
fundamentals of the Christian faith. I am


